STUDENT BULLETIN

February 25, 1971

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

Our greatest glory is not in never failing, but in rising every time we fall.

--Confucius

ATTENTION ALL AMATEURS:

Now is the time to pull out the props and get practicing. The annual Amateur show will be held April 23, but the applications must be in by March 1st. Get on the ball and sign up now. Applications are available at the Administration Office.

CULTURAL SERIES:

The next cultural series will be on March 2. Dr. Luther G. Jerstad, a man of varied experience will present the first motion pictures taken from the summit of the world's highest mountain peak, Mt. Everest, "one of the greatest peacetime expeditions on land by Americans in history." Dr. Jerstad himself is a conqueror of Mt. Everest. Plan to attend this exciting presentation.

BASKETBALL THIS WEEKEND:

Our last two games will be played this weekend. The team will be traveling to Oregon to play Multnomah School of the Bible on Friday night and Western Baptist College on Saturday night. Good luck, team!!

FROM THE BOOKSTORE:

Please check the list of 25 recommended books. Six of them are now on special. Our flags indicate the ones on sale. Two really great books now in stock -- "Fascinating Womanhood" and "At Least They Were Married."

ASB OFFERING:

Giving for the bus on February 16 was \$130.93. God Bless you for your continued response to this need.

KING'S TEENS VALENTINE BANQUET:

There will be a prayer meeting for those serving and counselling at the King's Teens Valentine Banquet, Thursday, in the SUB Chapel at 8:00 p.m. Also, the bus will be leaving for the banquet at 3:30 in front of Perks Hall for those who need a ride.

WITNESSING:

Do you have fortitude? Come and go witnessing with us this weekend! Friday night, Sea-Tac, 6:00 p.m. and lst Avenue 6:45 p.m. Saturday Night U-Witness 5:45 p.m. Meet in the SUB Prayer Chapel. Let's go.

STAFF OPENINGS:

The Yakima Valley Council of Camp Fire Girls has openings for women staff members for the summer of 1971. For more information consult the Bulletin Board in the SUB and write direct.

LOST:

Sheryl Ignell has lost a gold pearl ring, probably near the area of the Perk's practice rooms. If you find it, please return it to her in Room 507.

CHAPEL NEXT WEEK:

On Tuesday and Wednesday of next week, the WCM Council is featuring a panel on discipleship. The panel includes Mr. Pecota, Pastor Buck, Doug Shaw and Dean Rozell. Wednesday's Chapel will be given to the answering of questions from the audience.

SUMMER INTERNSHIP:

All those who have filled out applications for summer internship, please turn them in to the office by February 26.